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Police Report 
 
PC Heather Bowsher can report that there has been approx 150 incidents 
reported relating to licensed premises (on and off sales) since the beginning 
of September (last forum meeting). This is an average number for East 
Lothian. 
 
There were approx 240 occasional licensed events took place in East Lothian 
over the same period. 
 
The Police have not carried out any Test Purchasing over the last 3 months in 
East Lothian, but there is an intention to do some on the run up to Christmas. 
 
In recent months there have been another couple of ‘Clubs’ converted to the 
‘open licence’ and work still ongoing with others in relation to ‘signing in’ 
procedures. 
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